March 18th,2020
 
Greetings BVS Families,
 
Thank you to all of our families who have reached out in support of our school community! Your kind wishes, concerns, donations, and positive vibes remind us of why we are here! Your continued support means a lot as we navigate through these uncharted waters.
 
Here at BVS we are trying to hold steady in offering you care as long as we are able. We urge you to consider alternatives should we be mandated to close unexpectantly, we would hate to see you struggling. As of now many centers in the area are closed and some states have made the decision to suspend childcare services.
 
As this is a temperamental time and we are all working to support one another, BVS is trying to preserve a place for your family to return to when we can resume to normal operations. We have created the following change in tuition processes:
 
Tuition Payments:

Tuition statements were just issued today at the full tuition rate. This tuition payment allows us to support our staff members and the pay general overhead costs of our small business.
 
Beginning on March 26th, 2020 families that are choosing to social distance themselves will be charged 75% of their tuition. Families continuing to send their child would still be charged full tuition.  We will reassess the on-going situation prior to issuing the April 8th tuition statement. 
 
Please understand that this is a small business, which is not eligible for many grants and specialized funding.  We found that our insurance protection is void during this pandemic. We are hopeful that the State of New Hampshire, Department of Health and Human Services, and the Federal Government may be able to offer programs to ensure our sustainability. Among our priorities we want to support our families and staff as long as we can.

You can expect us to continue to be transparent and communicative. Our detailed policy on illness and sanitation will continue to stand, and we will need to continue our shift in hours. As we learn more best practices, we may need to make program changes. We appreciate each and every family here at BVS!  We understand that the COVID-19 situation may be raising new struggles with your family, we invite you to reach out with questions or concerns of any matter. Our Administration team and staff will work to support you in any way we can and are here should you need help thinking outside the box.

As we continue to adjust and look for positivity, we quote a local Executive Director:

Laughter will not be canceled
Love will not be canceled
Songs will not be canceled
Reading will not be canceled
Self-Care will not be canceled
Kindness will not be canceled
Hope will not be canceled.
We ask that if we have not heard from your family, that you reach out to us by Friday to let us know your plans.

Wishing you health and happiness,
The BVS Team
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